
Lancaster SSAGO club report 

 

At the end of last term, we celebrated with our annual Christmas meal. We had most of our 

members attend and it was a really good evening. To start of this term, we celebrated 

ShiT’s birthday and also had our Christmas games social (it got cancelled at the end of 

last term with Lancaster being flooded). 

 

Over the rest of this term we have had some of our termly socials like pizza and film and a 

board games evening. We also had our photo challenge which involved us all looking 

ridiculous in one of the bars on campus taking pictures of loads of random and weird 

things. We also invaded Morecambe and went bowling one evening earlier this month. 

Over the next few weeks we have our bar crawl, pub quiz and AGM to look forward to. 

 

Next weekend we are having our 2nd Lancaster SSAGO sleepover which will be in one of 

the scout huts in Lancaster. We will be having lots of games and food on the Saturday 

evening before going out for Sunday lunch on the following day. This year all the 

Lancaster SSAGO alumni have been invited so we hope to see lots of friends we haven’t 

seen for ages and they will hopefully get to meet lots of new faces who have joined 

Lancaster SSAGO this year. 

 

We’re having a great term and everyone who went to Bristol had a great time. See you in 

Leeds. 


